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Moraga's Shame 
Over Labor Day week-end, a mixed race couple staying at a home on Wandel Drive in Moraga 
awoke to find a cross wrapped in white cloth with the letters KKK written in black. The Moraga 
Police Department (MPD) is working with the FBI in the investigation. Chief of Police Bob Priebe 
urges anyone with information about this case to contact MPD's Leiutenant Jeff Price at 888-7049. 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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